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BBPlan – 15
th
 March 2018 – Public meeting 

 

 

Dear Members 

  

Our next public meeting will be on Thursday March 15th at 7.30, at 

Knights Templar School.  

We want to tell you the results of our recent community survey and to 

consider our next steps towards writing the Neighbourhood Plan.  

The Year 8 pupils at KTS have been working on a Geography project 

this term carrying out their own research into the future developments 

in Baldock and the surrounding area.  They will be giving us all a short 

presentation on their findings. 

 We will also be holding a brief AGM of our planning group and we hope 

to see you there. 

If coming by car please use car park gate no 2 and park in the main car 

park. If necessary we can use the tennis courts car park too.   

The reception door will be left open for you. 

 

Adrienne Waterfield 

Baldock, Bygrave and Clothall Planning Group 
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